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Language Learning Unlocked 2013-07-23
if you have struggled to learn another language or you are looking for better
ways to do it look no further than this book it looks into and explains why so
many people have difficulties in learning foreign languages despite the fact
that all of us learned our first with relative ease it tells us what we need to
do if we are to improve our language learning it also provides a whole host of
free downloadable resources to help learners implement some of the suggested
practices it can be used by itself if you are an independent kind of learner or
it can be used in conjunction with courses so you can gain maximum benefit out
of them

Language and Language Learning 1961
spolsky here examines the conditions under which languages are learned and how
learning related to teaching his theory set out in the form of a preference
model emphasizes the need to be precise and clear on the nature of the goals
and outcomes of learning and to recognize the complexity of the concept of
knowing a second language

Conditions for Second Language Learning 1989
benny lewis rocks tim ferriss author the four hour working week benny was
enormously helpful in planning my year without english scott young rapid
learner benny s destiny was to never speak spanish or any other language at
school he spent years studying irish and german even after all this study he
still couldn t speak them by the time he reached his 20 s he could only speak
english yet he ignored the call of destiny and decided to learn spanish anyway
these days benny speaks over 10 languages all self taught and runs the world s
most popular language learning blog fluent in 3 months how has he achieved this
he s devoted his adult life to discovering language hacks faster and smarter
ways to learn a new language inside the no nonsense guide to language learning
you ll discover why benny s destiny was to never speak spanish and how he did
it anyway the smartest decision you can ever make for your language learning
how to learn a new language fluently how beginners can outsmart expert language
learners why the cia wrong and it doesn t take 1 000 hours to learn a language
the 7 most common mistakes language learners make and how to fix them how to
practise speaking a foreign language without travelling overseas if you want to
learn how to speak a new language pick up your copy of the no nonsense guide to
language learning today

The No-Nonsense Guide to Language Learning 2018-09-22
this handbook offers an authoritative one stop reference work for the dynamic
and expanding field of language learning motivation the 32 chapters have been
specially commissioned from the field s most influential researchers and
writers together they present a compelling picture of the motivations people
have for learning languages the diverse ways we can research motivation and the
implications for promoting and sustaining learners motivation the first section
outlines the main theoretical approaches to language learning motivation the
next section presents ways in which motivation theory has been applied in
practice the third section showcases examples of motivation research in
particular contexts and with particular types of language learners and the
final section describes the exciting directions that contemporary research is
taking promising important new insights for academics and practitioners alike

Language Hungry! 1998
hung q pham has applied sound business practice to learning to create a
inspiring guide to tackling any language from identifying the vocabulary that
really matters to tips for pronunciation it s a great set of techniques which
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will have you speaking reading and writing your new language in no time chris
graham uk

The Palgrave Handbook of Motivation for Language
Learning 2020-01-11
a data driven exploration of how children s language learning varies across
different languages providing both a theoretical framework and reference the
wordbank project examines variability and consistency in children s language
learning across different languages and cultures drawing on wordbank an open
database with data from more than 75 000 children and twenty nine languages or
dialects this big data approach makes the book the most comprehensive cross
linguistic analysis to date of early language learning moreover its data driven
picture of which aspects of language learning are consistent across languages
suggests constraints on the nature of children s language learning mechanisms
the book provides both a theoretical framework for scholars of language
learning language and human cognition and a resource for future research

Language Learning 2006
this book will give you the skills to learn to speak any language with
confidence it uses techniques that can easily be incorporated into your daily
life while making use of whatever resources you have available whether you are
starting out with your first foreign language or wishing to add to your
repetoire you ll find a wealth of easy to follow advice and achievable goals
discover how to speak with greater confidence and accuracy effectively learn
vocabulary and grammar use time on the internet and social media to learn a
language read real books websites and articles in a foreign language pass exams
that certify your language skills

5 Steps to Speak a New Language 2010-09
provides a comprehensive and unique examination of global language learning
outside of the formal school setting authored by a prominent team of
international experts in their respective fields the handbook of informal
language learning is a one of a kind reference work and it is a timely and
valuable resource for anyone looking to explore informal language learning
outside of a formal education environment it features a comprehensive
collection of cutting edge research areas exploring the cultural and historical
cases of informal language learning along with the growing area of digital
language learning and the future of this relevant field in national development
and language education the handbook of informal language learning examines
informal language learning from both theoretical and practical perspectives
structured across six sections chapters cover areas of motivation linguistics
cognition and multimodality digital learning including virtual contexts gaming
fanfiction vlogging mobile devices and nonformal programs and media and live
contact including learning through environmental print tourism study abroad the
book also provides studies of informal learning in four national contexts
examines the integration of informal and formal classroom learning and
discusses the future of language learning from different perspectives edited by
respected researchers of computer mediated communication and second language
learning and teacher education features contributions by leading international
scholars reaching out to a global audience presents an exciting and progressive
selection of chapters in a rapidly expanding field of research and teaching
provides a state of the art collection of the theories as well as the
historical cultural and international cases relating to informal language
learning and its future in a digital age covers 30 key topics that represent
pioneering findings and new research the handbook of informal language learning
is an essential resource for researchers students and professionals in the
fields of language acquisition english as a second language and foreign
language education
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Variability and Consistency in Early Language
Learning 2021-03-16
offering a timely snapshot of current theory and research in the field of
psychology in foreign language learning this book is accessible to both
specialists and non specialists each chapter focuses on a different
psychological construct and provides an overview of current thinking in the
area drawing on insights from educational psychology

How to Speak Any Language Fluently 2017-06-08
if you ve ever wanted to experience a massive boost in your language learning
efforts and see an improvement of 100 200 300 or more sooner than you ever
imagined possible then this book may be the most important language learning
book you ll ever read in the ultimate language learning secret you ll discover
how to escape from the prison of your mother tongue so that you can enjoy the
benefits of fluency including better understanding communication and advanced
experiences in travel for pleasure business and personal development how to
identify language learning heroes who can literally transform your current lack
of words into an abundance of fluency the magic formula for developing
discipline ability and self control all at the same time so that you can sit
and accomplish your language learning goals quickly easily and in ways that are
effective easy and fun this formula alone is worth double the price of this
book exactly how to earn and spend the currency of fluency so that you can
exchange new ideas with the speakers of your target language earn their
admiration and enjoy their respect how to completely re wire your mind so that
the work of language learning becomes playtime every time a precise method for
using travel magazines to boost your fluency and whet your appetite for travel
so that you get your butt in the plane and enjoy the amazing benefits of
traveling in and through the language you re learning to speak how to research
the absolutely best training materials so that you can always instantly choose
the best and invest your time and money wisely how to eliminate negative labels
about language learning that most people hold so that you re no longer held
back by the nasty earworms responsible for language learning depression why you
need a monolingual dictionary in order to truly succeed at language learning
and feel like you re really learning the language like a pro the ultimate no
nonsense time management strategies for language learning that no one has ever
taught you before how to train your family friends and loved ones to give you
the necessary space for language learning without having to worry about feeling
selfish needy or coming off as a language learning diva and much much more none
of the language learning techniques in this book require rocket surgery or
brain science there s no hype and no exaggerated claims frankly if you can
learn to flip a coin you can learn to speak a language but there s really no
time to lose every day that you re not using the ultimate language learning
secret you re missing out on one of life s most precious and easily accepted
gifts foreign language fluency

The Handbook of Informal Language Learning 2019-12-02
the papers in this volume represent varied views on the role of context in
language learning

Psychology for Language Learning 2012-07-24
this volume chronicles a revolution in our thinking about what makes students
want to learn languages and what causes them to persist in that difficult and
rewarding adventure topics in this book include the internal structures of and
external connections with foreign language motivation exploring adult language
learning motivation self efficacy and anxiety comparing the motivation and
learning strategies of students of japanese and spanish and enhancing the
theory of language learning motivation from many psychological and social
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The Ultimate Language Learning Secret 2014-05-30
language learning provides an introduction to language development that differs
from existing books in that it traces language and cognitive development
together with the associated debates from babyhood through the school years of
middle childhood and adolescence into adulthood and the world of work
increasingly the global trend is towards learning to speak read and write more
than one language language learning is a comprehensive book that includes
descriptions and discussions of learning more than one language sequentially
and simulataneously the only book to look at language with a lifelong
perspective it is ideal as an introductory student text each chapter contains
ideas and suggestions for students to follow up and begin their own small scale
investigations into language development

Context in Language Learning and Language
Understanding 1998-10-08
in this entertaining and groundbreaking book dr paul pimsleur creator of the
renowned pimsleur method the world leader in audio based language learning
shows how anyone can learn to speak a foreign language if learning a language
in high school left you bruised with a sense that there was no way you can
learn another language how to learn a foreign language will restore your sense
of hope in simple straightforward terms dr pimsleur will help you learn grammar
seamlessly vocabulary and how to practice pronunciation and come out sounding
like a native the key is the simplicity and directness of pimsleur s approach
to a daunting subject breaking it down piece by piece demystifying the process
along the way dr pimsleur draws on his own language learning trials and
tribulations offering practical advice for overcoming the obstacles so many of
us face originally published in 1980 how to learn a foreign language is now
available on the 50th anniversary of dr pimsleur s publication of the first of
his first audio courses that embodied the concepts and methods found here it s
a fascinating glimpse into the inner workings of the mind of this amazing
pioneer of language learning

Language Learning Motivation 1996
22 easy lessons for teaching and learning language this image based curriculum
that leads the learner and their teacher through the first 1000 words in a new
language originally designed for international travelers interested in learning
oral languages this curriculum is the perfect tool for language coaches and esl
teachers around the world all pictures in this book are hand drawn black and
white line images the simple design draws learners into the content and gives
them an imprint for each new word as the learner progresses there are compound
images where the learner and teacher can work on combining verbs and nouns to
create phrases by the end of this book the learner should be able to present
themselves purchases items at the market describe simple scenes and give
directions

Language Learning 2017-09-25
robert blake now with gabriel guillén updates his successful book 1st ed 2008
2nd ed 2013 on how to teach foreign languages using technology brave new
digital classroom touches on all of the key concepts and challenges of teaching
with technology focusing on issues specific to fll or l2 learning and call
originally referred to as computer assisted language learning call has come to
encompass any kind of learning that uses digital tools for language learning
this edition reframes the conversation to account for how technology has been
integrated into our lives blake and guillén address the ways technology can
help with l2 how to choose the right digital tools how to use those tools
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effectively and how technology can impact literacy and identity the book is
primed for use in graduate courses terminology is in bold and a comprehensive
glossary is included each chapter finishes with a short list of references for
further reading on the topic and discussion questions the authors provide short
interview videos free via gup website to enhance discussions on each chapter s
topic

How to Learn a Foreign Language 2013-09-03
roadmap to fluency a comprehensive guide to language learning your no nonsense
evidence driven approach to language learning brief summary individual success
stories are great to hear about but purely anecdotal this book is not only
about what worked best for me or people that i know it is an easy to follow
compilation of scientifically proven methods fitted into a framework that reads
like a roadmap the journey begins on the day you decide to learn a new language
and before you even know which one it then progresses to learning the alphabet
if there is one understanding grammar practicing speech learning vocabulary and
more this book will tell you not only how to go about all these essential
building blocks but also when and for how long it entails a compilation of
scientific studies and references to each of them to build the basis of this
book s content there are many good ways to learn languages but a few methods
particularly stand out i want to make sure that my readers know about them
everything in this book is easy to implement and will make your learning
experience as smooth and efficient as possible what you will find is evidence
driven methods and how to make them work for you advice on where to start and
why a unique framework to understand and define the entire language learning
journey level appropriate guidelines different tools for different stages of
the journey the complete roadmap from zero to fluency roadmap to fluency is the
right book for anyone who wants fresh perspectives on language learning

The Wordless Language Learning Guide 2022-07-11
an introduction to foreign language learning and teaching provides an engaging
student friendly guide to the field of foreign language learning and teaching
aimed at students with no background in the area and taking a task based
approach this book introduces the theoretical and practical aspects of both
learning and teaching provides discussion and workshop activities throughout
each chapter of the book along with further reading and reflection tasks deals
with classroom and task based teaching and covers lesson planning and testing
making the book suitable for use on practical training courses analyses
different learning styles and suggests strategies to improve language
acquisition includes examples from foreign language learning in russian french
and german as well as english is accompanied by a brand new companion website
at routledge com cw johnson which contains additional material exercises and
weblinks written by an experienced teacher and author an introduction to
foreign language learning and teaching is essential reading for students
beginning their study in the area as well as teachers in training and those
already working in the field

Brave New Digital Classroom 2020-02-20
this book presents research and developments in the virtual augmented
technology and mixed reality used in language learning and teaching it provides
the readers with a comprehensive overview of contextual language learning with
the support of immersive technology from theoretical foundations methodological
issues the features of virtual and augmented reality and educational practices
of language learning to the future of immersive technology for and research on
language learning during the past two decades abundant research on different
realities has recognized the potential of language learning in virtual
augmented and mixed reality environments wang et al 2020 lin lan 2015 given
insufficient studies of chinese learning in immersive contexts reported in
existing literature this book includes several excellent studies about using
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immersive technologies for chinese learning in addition to other foreign langue
learning such as english as a foreign language efl since learning chinese has
grown significantly as a global trend the authors vitally consolidate and
synthesize various theoretical foundations visions and recent research and
practices in the context of chinese teaching from broader and more diverse
perspectives on the other hand the chapters about efl learning also shed light
on the research on contextual language learning thus the chapters included in
this book will likely provide readers with a deep and extensive understanding
of the potential of the smart combination of immersive technologies and
language learning more issues for future research will undoubtedly be inspired
by reading the chapters in this book

Roadmap to Fluency 2021-04-06
this volume analyses the policymaking expectations implementation progress and
outcomes of early language learning in various education policy contexts
worldwide the contributors to the volume are international researchers
specialising in language policy and early language learning and their
contributions aim to advance scholarship on early language learning policies
and inform policymaking at the global level the languages considered include
learning english as a second language in primary schools in japan mexico serbia
argentina and tanzania spanish language education in the us and australia
arabic as a second language in israel and bangladesh chinese in south america
and oceania and finally early german teaching and learning in france and the uk

An Introduction to Foreign Language Learning and
Teaching 2017-11-22
ever thought you were incapable of learning language think again unsure where
to start your first or next language learning journey start here regardless of
your circumstance this concise guide will equip you with the tools to approach
learning any language through a holistic lens encompassing modern lifestyle
factors and evidence based learning principles this guide filters the often
overwhelming noise of language learning into 12 straight forward principles the
guides memorable acronyms c a p a b l e and s m a r t offer an easily
digestible format for language learners from all walks of life with a decade of
experience in language teaching fluency in mandarin proficiency in japanese and
a more recent engagement with cantonese your guide alex is a valuable and
empathetic resource for any budding language learner by demystifying the
language learning process you ll be guided in creating the conditions for
success with the language of your choice in an enjoyable and sustainable way
start your language learning journey today

Contextual Language Learning 2021-08-31
have you ever wanted to learn a foreign language but felt you hadn t the time
to fit it in many people have been in this position where they would love to
take up a new hobby such as learn to play an instrument or speak a foreign
language but they feel that after work and home life there isn t much time left
in the week to dedicate to learning sometimes we do start learning something
new but as the weeks pass it gets harder and harder to find the same time and
discipline to keep at it language learning for busy bees is all about finding
the time in your week to set aside for language learning the author will
accompany you from the start of your language learning journey from the
benefits of learning a language which language to choose all the way up to
helping you manage your time and to stay motivated lindsay shorten has been
learning over 20 languages in almost 15 years and this is her proven method to
reaching fluency in a target language as well as giving guidance on time
resource management she includes experiences from her own travels and language
learning this step by step guide is a great asset for anyone looking to finally
take that leap of faith with their language learning
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Early Language Learning Policy in the 21st Century
2021-10-25
a review of the literature on learning strategies describing and classifying
learning strategies in second language learning

The Practical Study of Languages 1972
this book investigates some of the learning processes of students of french and
german as they begin language learning at an advanced level a stage which is
frequently problematic by looking at the learning strategies employed by both
successful and less successful language students the author elucidates some of
the key cognitive and affective processes which facilitate advanced level
language learning the implications of this for the classroom are discussed in
detail leading to practical recommendations for learning and teaching
strategies a central theme is the need to teach explicitly the proficient use
of learning strategies and suggestions are made as to how this may be achieved
in the language classroom

How to Learn Languages and what Languages to Learn
1973
explores a new approach to studying language as a complex adaptive system
illustrating its commonalities across many areas of language research brings
together a team of leading researchers in linguistics psychology and complex
systems to discuss the groundbreaking significance of this perspective for
their work illustrates its application across a variety of subfields including
languages usage language evolution language structure and first and second
language acquisition what a breath of fresh air as interesting a collection of
papers as you are likely to find on the evolution learning and use of language
from the point of view of both cognitive underpinnings and communicative
functions michael tomasello max planck institute for evolutionary anthropology

Optimize Your Language Learning: 12 Principles for
Learning ANY Language 2021-04-07
identity and language learning draws on a longitudinal case study of immigrant
women in canada to develop new ideas about identity investment and imagined
communities in the field of language learning and teaching bonny norton
demonstrates that a poststructuralist conception of identity as multiple a site
of struggle and subject to change across time and place is highly productive
for understanding language learning her sociological construct of investment is
an important complement to psychological theories of motivation the
implications for teaching and teacher education are profound now including a
new comprehensive introduction as well as an afterword by claire kramsch this
second edition addresses the following central questions under what conditions
do language learners speak listen read and write how are relations of power
implicated in the negotiation of identity how can teachers address the
investments and imagined identities of learners the book integrates research
theory and classroom practice and is essential reading for students teachers
and researchers in the fields of language learning and teaching tesol applied
linguistics and literacy

Language Learning for Busy Bees 1990-02-23
as technological innovation continues to affect language pedagogy there is an
increasing demand for information exemplars analysis and guidance this edited
volume focuses on international perspectives in computer assisted language
learning call in all of its forms including technology enhanced language
learning network based language learning information and communication
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technologies for language learning

Learning Strategies in Second Language Acquisition
1997
tasks in second language learning aims to re centre discussion of the ways in
which language learning tasks can help offer a holistic approach to language
learning and to explore the research implications it relates the broad
educational and social science rationale for the use of tasks to the principles
and practices of their classroom use the authors provide a balanced review of
research as a basis for exploring a broader research agenda throughout the book
offers telling illustration of the contributions of a range of specialists in
research teaching methodology and materials development and of the authors own
argument

Effective Language Learning 2009-12-30
fast easy way to learn a language is essential reading for anyone studying a
language at school for business travel or just for pleasure well known
inspirational teacher bill handley speaks 15 languages at various degrees of
fluency he is passionate about learning languages and believes language
learning should be an adventure in this book he explains how to have fun
building your vocabulary in record time the easy way to get to grips with
grammar why you should use more than one textbook how to use your lost time to
learn faster what to do when you feel like giving up how to write your own
survival skills course fast easy way to learn a language will have you speaking
your new language in no time the book explores all the important topics active
and passive learning mastering a different alphabet using recorded material
planning your own immersion program making effective use of the internet and
much more it includes special advice for school and university students this is
the fun way to learn a language

Language as a Complex Adaptive System 2000
offers a framework for learning any language and provides the arguments as to
why anyone should do so as well as examining the merits of various methods of
language learning the key message of the book is the importance of self
reliance based on a positive approach and efficient organization

Applied Language Learning 2013-09-27
this book deals with the phenomenon of third language l3 acquisition as a
research field l3 acquisition is established as a branch of multilingualism
that is concerned with how multilinguals learn additional languages and the
role that their multilingual background plays in the process of language
learning the volume points out some current directions in this particular
research area with a number of studies that reveal the complexity of
multilingual language learning and its typical variation and dynamics the eight
studies gathered in the book represent a wide range of theoretical positions
and offer empirical evidence from learners belonging to different age groups
and with varying levels of proficiency in the target language as well as in
other non native languages belonging to the learner s repertoire diverse
linguistic phenomena and language combinations are viewed from a perspective
where all previously acquired languages have a potential role to play in the
process of learning a new language in the six empirical studies contexts of
language learning in school or at university level constitute the main outlet
for data collection these studies involve several language backgrounds and
language combinations and focus on various linguistic features the specific
target languages in the empirical studies are english french and italian the
volume also includes two theoretical chapters the first one conceptualizes and
describes the different types of multilingual language learning investigated in
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the volume i third or additional language learning by learners who are
bilinguals from an early age and ii third or additional language learning by
people who have previous experience of one or more non native languages learned
after the critical period in particular issues related to the roles played by
age and proficiency in multilingual acquisition are discussed the other
theoretical chapter conceptualizes the grammatical category of aspect reviewing
previous studies on second and third language acquisition of aspect different
models for l3 learning and their relevance and implications for representations
of aspect and for potential differences in the processing of second and third
language acquisition are also examined in this chapter as a whole the book
presents current research into third or additional language learning by young
learners or adults considering some of the most important factors for the
complex process of multilingual language learning the age of onset of the
additional language and that of previously acquired languages social and
affective factors instruction language proficiency and literacy the typology of
the background languages and the role they play in shaping syntax lexicon and
other components of a l3 the idea for this book emanates from the symposium
multilingualism language proficiency and age organized by camilla bardel and
laura sánchez at stockholm university department of language education in
december 2016

Identity and Language Learning 2011-02-01
this wide ranging survey of issues in intercultural language teaching and
learning covers everything from core concepts to program evaluation and
advocates a fluid responsive approach to teaching language that reflects its
central role in fostering intercultural understanding includes coverage of
theoretical issues defining language culture and communication as well as
practice driven issues such as classroom interactions technologies programs and
language assessment examines systematically the components of language teaching
language itself meaning culture learning communicating and assessments and puts
them in social and cultural context features numerous examples throughout drawn
from various languages international contexts and frameworks incorporates a
decade of in depth research and detailed documentation from the authors
collaborative work with practicing teachers provides a much needed addition to
the sparse literature on intercultural aspects of language education

WorldCALL 2007-11-27
thinking about starting a language learn it to your max potential whether you
are a student are in the workforce and want to learn for the job or are a
vacationer who wants to get more fun out of the holiday if the techniques in
this book are followed you will learn it faster and better this book is a magic
formula based on years of successful language learning to ensure that before
you invest your time and money into those language courses and apps you are
prepared to get the best out of them even if you have already started learning
or teaching yourself the techniques found in this book will make you learn
faster and help you to build a strong foundation to learn any language
afterwards a great conversation starter for the coffee table it avoids using
any complicated jargon and contains delightful stories to bring its messages
home not only is htpll helpful for reaching your language goals it is also
written in such a way as to be an enjoyable read within itself

Tasks in Second Language Learning 1965

Foreign Language Learning, Linguistic Introduction
2012-02-02
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Fast Easy Way to Learn a Language 1997-05

The Art and Science of Learning Languages 2020-11-19

Third language acquisition 2013-04-22

Intercultural Language Teaching and Learning
2021-03-23

How to Properly Learn Languages
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